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GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI HEAD QUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE: NEW DELHI-1100011 
No.F6/DFS/MS/EH/NDZ/2022/ S16 Dated:- 6.09.2022 

To 

The Manager, 
Starbucks Coffee A Tata Alliance (A Unit of Tata Starbucks Pvt. Ltd.), 1-A GF Hamilton House, Connaught Place, New Delhi. 

Subject: - Regarding renewal of FSC in rlo Starbucks Coffee - A Tata Alliance (A Unit of Tata Starbucks Pvt. Ltd.) situated at 1-A, GF Hamilton House, Connaught Place, New Delhi. 

Sir, 

This has a reference to online application ID No.- 2022082016386 dated 20.08.2022 on the 
subject cited above. In this connection, it is to inform you that the site was inspected by the officers concerned of department on 13/09/2022 in the presence of Sh. Kapil Sharma & Sh. Lalit Sharma and observed that the eating house running at ground and mezzanine floor where as on- line application, ground floor is mentioned and building plans is also uploaded of ground floor only. Further, the same has already been informed earlier vide letter No F6/DFS/MS/EH/NDZ/2022/298 dated 29.04.2022 (ID No. 2022040405533. Hence, Fire Safety Certificate (FSC) cannot be renewed at this stage. 

Yours faithfully, 
Encl: As above. 

(S.K.Dua) 
Dy. Chief Fire Officer 

Delhi Fire Service Copy to: 
The Addl. Commissioner of Police (Licensing), 
1st Floor, Police Station Defence Colony, 
New Delhi. 



GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 
DIRECTORATE OF DELHI FIRE SERVICE: NEW DELHI-110001. 

NO. F.6/DFS MS/NDZ/2022/28 Dated9/oy/2022 
To 

The Manager 
The Starbucks Coffee - A Tata Alliance 

(A Unit of Tata Starbucks Pvt. Ltd.) 
located at 1-A, Ground Floor, Hamilton House, 
Connaught Place, New Delhi. 

Sub: Regarding renewal of FSC in r/o The Starbucks Coffee-A Tata Alliance (A Unit of Tata 
Starbucks Pvt. Ltd.) located at 1-A. Ground Floor, Hamilton House, Connaught Place, New Delhi. ID 
No 2022040405533 dated 05/04/2022. 

Sir, 
This has a reference to on line ID 2022040405533 dated 05/04/2022 on the subject cited above. 

In this connection it is to inform you that the site was visited by officers concerned of this department 

on dated 19.04.2022 in presence of Mr. Nitin ( Manager ) and observed that eating house is running on 

ground and mezzanine floor whereas in the on-line application ground floor building plans is 

uploaded only. 
In view of above, you are requested to upload the building plans of mezzanine floor also on the 

MHA portal for further consideration in the matter. 

Yours faithfully, 

(Dr. S.K.Tomar) 
Dy. Chief Fire Officer 

011-23412025 
Copy to: 

1. The Addl. Commissioner of Police (Lic.), Licensing Unit, Defense Colony Police Station, 
New Delhi. 
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